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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
A huge well done and thank you to our pupils who have coped admirably with the very warm 
temperatures both in classrooms and outside today. 
  
With the forecast temperature for tomorrow having increased further since my last update on Friday, 
pupils may attend school on Tuesday only either wearing: 

-          Saint Bede’s PE kit (as per Sports Day last week) 
-          Saint Bede’s uniform (with the blazer and tie both optional as has been the case today). 

  
With temperatures forecast to drop substantially by Wednesday, our normal uniform expectations will 
resume. This means pupils must wear their tie and bring their blazer to school on the last day of term. 
  
Thank you for your support. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Mr P Marsden 
Headteacher 
 


